
    

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release 

 

DATE:  September 24, 2022 

OFFICE POINT OF CONTACT:  Sheriff Gordon Ellis 

  On September 24, 2022 at approximately 7:12 AM the Brown County Sheriff’s Office received 

a call from 4515 State Route 286, Mount Orab, Ohio advising of an 11 week–old infant that was 

not breathing.  Brown County Dispatch personnel provided CPR instructions to the caller that 

continued until EMS responded to the scene. The infant was transported to Mount Orab Mercy 

where the child was pronounced deceased.   

 

  The child did not display any obvious signs of trauma. Multiple Brown County units including 

Evidence Technicians, Deputies, Investigators and the Brown County Coroner’s Office 

responded to process the scene. There is no indication of foul play but the investigation into this 

incident is continuing at this time.  
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